
DID YOU KNOW……. 
BRITISH COLUMBIA HAS A NEW 

CURRICULUM FOR STUDENTS IN GRADES K – 9? 

 

Please join us to hear a member of the BCTF 

present “So We Have a Revised 

Curriculum: What does this 

mean for my child?” 

Monday, October 17th, 2016 

Braefoot School Library 

7:00 pm 

Please RSVP to:  sduvall@sd61.bc.ca 
 

this is a free presentation brought to you by the Braefoot PAC 
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